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GRI elects two board members

Garfield’s Rescue Inc. (GRI) recently elected Carol Clark and Karen Maxwell to fill two
vacancies on its board of directors. “We look forward to their contributions in service
to Garfield’s Rescue to continue its exciting and successful feline rescue, spay/neuter/
vaccinate and foster to adopt efforts in Virginia’s Northern Neck,” said vice president
Ann Bedford. Directors from left are (front row) recording secretary Teri George,
Louise Mohardt, Ginger Landry and Maxwell; (next row) Vicki Kinsel, corresponding
secretary Clark, Bedford, director of fosters Kathy Haurand and president Karen
Peterson. GRI board members serve two year terms. At the end of the two years,
members may choose to continue to serve or decline to serve another term. New
members are recruited to fill open positions and elected pursuant to procedures set
forth in GRI’s bylaws.
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